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I’m very opposed to this bill. It not only denies constitutionality granted rights by 

purchasing required to apply for permit to observe the second amendment, it also 

charges to be permitted, to do what is already a protected right.  

It also ‘post facto’ creates a financial burden to defend yourself or family, especially a 

single parent or those on fixed incomes whom can not afford to do this and purchace 

new firearms .. and hundreds of thousands standard production firearms do not even 

have a 10 round magazine option.  

This will instantly make several thousands standard production law abiding citizens in 

Oregon, criminals and fear of prosecution. 


